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SEDGEFIELD BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
Council Chamber,  
Council Offices, 
Spennymoor 

 
Friday,  

20 April 2007 
 

 
 

Time: 11.00 a.m. 

 
Present: Councillor Mrs. L. Hovvels (Mayor) and 

 
 Councillors Mrs. A.M. Armstrong, W.M. Blenkinsopp, Mrs. B.A. Clare, 

Mrs. K. Conroy, V. Crosby, Mrs. A.M. Fleming, R.S. Fleming, T.F. Forrest, 
Mrs. B. Graham, G.C. Gray, Mrs. J. Gray, B. Hall, K. Henderson, 
A. Hodgson, G.M.R. Howe, J.G. Huntington, M. Iveson, M.T.B. Jones, 
J.M. Khan, J.P. Moran, G. Morgan, K. Noble, B.M. Ord, R.A. Patchett, 
J. Robinson J.P, G.W. Scott, A. Smith, J.M. Smith, Mrs. I. Jackson Smith, 
Mrs. C. Sproat, W. Waters and J. Wayman J.P 
 

Apologies: Councillors B.F. Avery J.P, D.R. Brown, J. Burton, Mrs. J. Croft, 
M.A. Dalton, A. Gray, D.M. Hancock, J.E. Higgin, B. Meek, D.A. Newell, 
Mrs. E.M. Paylor, J.K. Piggott, Mrs. C. Potts, Ms. M. Predki, Mrs. L. Smith, 
K. Thompson and T. Ward 

 
C.75/06 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

No declarations of interest were received. 
   

C.76/06 MINUTES 
The Minutes of the meeting held on 27th February, 2007 were confirmed as 
a correct record and signed by the Mayor. 
 

C.77/06 MAYOR'S ANNOUNCEMENTS 
The Mayor reported that since the last meeting she had attended 22 
functions and events including :- events at Spennymoor Rotary Club, the 
Bowls Trophy Presentation at Ferryhill Leisure Centre and a Social 
Evening hosted by Sedgefield Borough Twinning Association at Ferryhill.  
She had also attended four retirement events for members of staff. 
 
In addition the Mayor reported that she had attended a number of charity 
evenings, civic balls as well as diamond and golden wedding anniversary 
celebrations. 
       

C.78/06 ARRANGEMENTS FOR THE REVIEW OF THE CONSTITUTION 
Consideration was given to a report of the Chief Executive (for copy see 
file of Minutes) dealing with a further Review of the Council’s Constitution 
for the purposes of Article 16 of the Constitution. 
 
It was explained that the recommendations in the report were based on 
advice from the Council’s Monitoring Officer, following meetings of the 
Constitutional Review Group and reflected areas where it was considered 
appropriate to make further changes in particular :- 
 
� Changes to Overview and Scrutiny Committees proposed by 

Overview and Scrutiny Committee 1 on 20th February, 2007. 
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� Changes to the Scheme of Delegation to Officers proposed by the 

Director of Neighbourhood Services to assist in the implementation of 
the Health Act 2006. 

 
RESOLVED : That the amendments set out in the Appendix to the 

report be approved and the Monitoring Officer be 
directed to :-   

 
 1. Amend the Constitution accordingly and make all 

the necessary and consequential amendments. 
 
 2. Publish the amended version of the Constitution 

on the Council’s website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ACCESS TO INFORMATION 

Any person wishing to exercise the right of inspection, etc., in relation to these Minutes and associated papers should 
contact Liz North 01388 816166 ext 4237  email: enorth@sedgefield.gov.uk 

 
 


